SCHOOL OF BUSINESS
Business Academic Advisory Board

July 27, 2007
9:00 a.m.
MEMBERS PRESENT:  
Craig Homan, Steve Weninger, Lee Allen, John Frazier, Daryl

 

Couch, Jeff Moore, Carla Whitlock, Jim Mahony, Mike Webber, 



and Sandra Catron
DEVOTIONAL:
Dr. Jeff Moore opened the meeting with prayer and a devotional. 
MARKETING

Steve Weninger shared a report on several ways to improve the marketing
of the School of Business programs.  This committee plans to meet with IPD to gain an understanding of last year’s results and the first half of 2007 and to learn about the revised strategies and plans for reaching the market and increasing enrollment.

It was mentioned that other schools have a start date for a class and if the class has three students or twenty students the class starts when scheduled.  It was suggested that we might need to look at changing our start dates from having sixteen students to an actual start date.  We are losing good students to other schools because of this issue.

It was also mentioned that if a student has a legitimate reason (i.e. out of town for work) to miss the first class that the student be allowed to make up the hours missed.
BAAB 0708-01
Recommendation:  MSP that we pursue a marketing internship with IPD.

ALUMNI

Craig Homan shared his report from the Alumni Task Force that listed the

purpose of the task force, the work to be done, and ways to accomplish the various goals.  He shared some very good points as to how we need to get the alumni involved in the School of Business. 
It was suggested that maybe we recognize one AGS student from each cohort with some type of award since they are not eligible for Alpha Chi honors.  This would be listed on the graduation program and indicated by some type of honor cord.  This would help to foster the belief that the AGS students do have value as a member of the Alumni.  Currently, most AGS students feel that the only thing the school wants from them after they graduate is money.

A GEM (Going the Extra Mile) award could be given to someone who went above and beyond what was expected.

ALUMNI 

Daryl Couch shared with the committee the results of the Alumni

SURVEYS
Surveys taken at each site.  The information was very informative and helpful.  
EXPERIENTIAL
Dr. Mahony gave a report on experiential learning.  We currently have LEARNING 

agreements with First Citizens Bank, ECP, and Greenville Hospital
System for our students to be involved in experiential learning. He mentioned that the Council of Christian Colleges and Universities has quite a few programs for students.  These programs are listed in the SWU catalog.
An experiential learning proposal was presented where students alternate semesters of academic study with paid, career-related semesters of work.  The student could work one semester and summer or two semesters.

INTERNSHIPS
Dr. Mahony talked about internships and practicum.  He said the difference between internships and practicum is that a student is paid for an internship but not for a practicum. It was suggested that students should receive some type of pay for the work they do even if it is just mileage.
The reports from the Marketing task force, Alumni task force, AGS student surveys and the experiential learning will be placed on MyCampus https://mycampus.swu.edu/ics/Campus_Life/Campus_Groups/BAAB/  under HANDOUTS & BAAB minutes.
The next BAAB meeting September 7th 2007 at Greenville Hospital System at 9:00 AM

The meeting adjourned at 10:30 a.m.
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